
ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSFORMATION AND SHARED SERVICES 

DIVISION OF BUILDING AUTHORITY 

STANDARD ADVERTISEMENT FOR 

NOTICE TO DESIGN PROFESSIONALS 

 

 

To:      Arkansas Democrat Gazette 

 ATTN: Mr. Greg Sterne 

 legalads@arkansasonline.com 

 

From:  AGENCY ATTN:  Carmella Phillips 

 700 Main Street, PO Box 1437, Slot #W103 

 Little Rock, AR  72201-1437 

Phone: (501) 682-6275 

Email:  Carmella.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov  

Please insert the following “Notice to Design Professionals” in the Legal Section of your 

paper to run for two (2) days on 2 February, 2025 and 9 February, 2025. 

 

Invoices and Tear Sheets are to be submitted to: 

 

AGENCY ATTN:   Carmella Phillips 

   700 Main Street, PO Box 1437, Slot #W103 

   Little Rock, AR  72201-1437 

Phone: (501) 682-6275 

Email:  Carmella.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov  

  

 

________________________________________________________________________  

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE A REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR 

PROFESSIONAL ARCHITECTURE DESIGN SERVICES 

710-RFQ-2501 

 

 

The Arkansas Department of Transformation and Shared Services, Division of Building 

Authority, is soliciting qualifications from qualified firms to provide PROFESSIONAL 

ARCHITECTURAL Design Services under a design professional contract as defined by the 

Division of Building Authority (DBA) Minimum Standards and Criteria (MSC) § 2-201 for: 

 

On-Call DBA Critical Maintenance and Alteration Projects 

 

A detailed request for qualifications (RFQ) package will be provided to interested parties 

outlining the submittal requirements and selection methodology.  Responses received for 

this RFQ will be used to screen prospective consultants and select finalist for interview in 

accordance with the MSC.  The Agency reserves the right to award one or more contracts 

under this solicitation and to negotiate fees on a percentage basis, lump sum basis or an 

hourly not-to-exceed basis on individual project assignments as appropriate for the 

contemplated work. 

 

mailto:legalads@arkansasonline.com
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The deadline for submitting detailed responses to this RFQ will be 2:00 PM CST on 11 

March, 2025 

 

The State of Arkansas supports equal opportunity in the participation in all areas of capital 

improvements, therefore minority and women’s business enterprises are encouraged to 

participate.  Interested parties may obtain a copy of this RFQ document by contacting 

Carmella Phillips at the following address, phone number or email: 

 

AGENCY ATTN: Carmella Phillips 

700 Main Street, PO Box 1437, Slot #W103 

 Little Rock, AR  72201-1437 

Phone: (501) 682-6275 

Email:  Carmella.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov  

mailto:Carmella.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov

